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Sheila Rosenbaum Homicide  

Police Chief Norm Jacobs announced he is pleased with the decision of the District Attorney clearing 

officers of criminal conduct where they fired their weapons at a fleeing murder suspect. Chief Jacobs 

said “Officers Dave Elrod and Amy Copeland were among other witnesses who became secondary 

victims of the tragedy occurring on Tenth Street that day”. 

 

The officers will return to work as soon as our administrative steps are taken to get them back on the 

street.  

 

On behalf of all the other officers, we want to thank the community for their support of the officers 

involved, the capturing of the suspect, and the department in this incident. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

END 

 
Pursuant to the directive of the Wisconsin Supreme Court, as found in Supreme Court Rule 

20:3:6 Trial Publicity, you are advised that a charge is merely an accusation and that a 
defendant is presumed innocent until and unless proven guilty.www.beloitwi.gov 

http://www.beloitwi.gov/

